
Team Fastrax™ to appear at the Toyota Owners 400 NASCAR Sprint Cup  
  
On Saturday, April 25th, 2015, Team Fastrax™ will be performing a patriotic American Flag Skydive as part of the 
opening ceremony of the Toyota Owners 400 NASCAR Sprint Cup.   The race is being held at the Richmond International 
Raceway in Richmond, VA.  
 
(RICHMOND, VA) 

The Toyota Owners 400 is a NASCAR Sprint Cup Series stock car race held 
at the Richmond International Raceway in Richmond, Virginia.  Defending 
race winner Joey Logano will battle Tony Stewart, Jeff Gordon, Jimmie 
Johnson, Kevin Harvick, Brad Keselowski and all of the stars of the 
NASCAR Sprint Cup Series around the 3/4-mile track for the checkered 
flag in the TOYOTA OWNERS 400.  Team Fastrax™ will be performing an 
amazing aerial display with their 2,000 sq. ft. US Flag and 100’ red, white 
and blue streamers to start the race. 

John Hart, owner of Start Skydiving, and member of Team Fastrax™, said 
“We are honored to be performing our patriotic American Flag skydive at 
such a thrilling event.   The energy and excitement of NASCAR races are 
like no other.”    

According to the Richmond International Raceway site, all tickets for 
children 12 and younger are $25 off the adult price in each section. 
Additionally, they offer tickets for children in the Family Section 
presented by Virginia529 College Savings Plan.  Alcohol is prohibited in 
this section.  Advance tickets start at $35. 

Team Fastrax™ is sponsored by Selection.com®, a leading provider of 
criminal background checks and pre-employment screening services.   
This performance of Team Fastrax™ is sponsored by BUBBA Burger®, the #1 branded frozen burger in the United States, 
sold nationwide throughout the United States and Canada, as well as world-wide through the U.S. Military Commissary 
System.   
 
Team Fastrax™ is the most ambitious professional skydiving team in the world.   It has a roster of more than twenty-
nine active members, with a collective of more than 300,000 skydives.  Team Fastrax™ has performed exhibition 
skydives all over the world for audiences large and small as a patriotic display or as a product promotion. 
 
For more information on the race, or to purchase tickets visit the Richmond International Raceway website. 

For questions or for an interview, contact Gene Newsom with Team Fastrax™ at 513-422-5867. 

Contact: 
Gene Newsom 
DZO/General Manager 
gene@teamfastrax.org 
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patriotic American Flag skydive at such a 
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http://www.startskydiving.com/
http://www.rir.com/Ticket-Info/Event-Calendar/Events/April-25-2015.aspx
http://www.selection.com/
http://www.bubbafoods.com/
http://www.teamfastrax.org/
http://www.rir.com/Tickets-Events/Event-Calendar/Spring-NSCS-2014.aspx
mailto:gene@teamfastrax.org

